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Restricted Person Declaration



As of August 31, 2020, Blue Card Services has changed the requirements for parents who
are assisting with a program that involves their child. You are receiving this notice because
you are a parent assisting with a children's ministry program, with which your child is
involved.

While you still do not require a Blue Card to assist in this ministry, you will now need to
declare that you are not a Restricted Person.

A restricted person is a person who either:
· has been issued a negative Blue Card notice (or an interim negative notice)
· has a suspended Blue Card
· is a disqualified person*
· has been charged with a disqualifying offence* that has not been finalised.

Please choose from the following:
o I declare I am not a restricted person
o    I cannot make this declaration and need to speak to the ChildSafe Coordinator.

Name:_______________________________________________

Signature:____________________________________________

Church: ______________________________________________

Date: ______/_________/20_______

If you do not complete this form and return it to the Minister or ChildSafe Coordinator, you will be unable to continue your involvement in children's ministry at this church.

*Please see Blue Card Services website for definitions if unsure: https://www.qld.gov.au/bluecard
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